

March 16, 2009

St. Stanislaus College Alumni Association of Guyana (Toronto Chapter) 4544 Sheppard Ave. East Toronto, Ontario M1S 1V2

Dear Friend,

On behalf of the Canadian Diabetes Association and the Caribbean Chapter, I would like to thank you for donating \$500.00 from the Last Lap Lime event to our Caribbean Chapter.

Each year, more than 60,000 people are diagnosed with diabetes. A recent study showed a 31 per cent increase in diabetes cases over five years in Ontario, and the numbers are expected to grow even faster in coming years throughout Canada. That is why your support to the Caribbean Chapter is so much appreciated.

If you need any additional information, have questions about the Association or the Caribbean Chapter or require some extra support and assistance with the annual Last Lap Lime event, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Once again, thank you for supporting the Caribbean Chapter of the Canadian Diabetes Association and helping to make a difference.

Thank you again for your support!

Sincerely,

diabetes.ca

Hothy Wiloco

Kathy DiRocco Development Coordinator 416-408-7149 kathy.dirocco@diabetes.ca